CLUB DE RECREIO

URGENT NOTICE

Covid-positive Employee Case

Dear Members,

We would like to inform Members that we had a staff member falling ill on Tuesday 22 February and has since tested
positive.

On Wednesday, he went immediately to hospital for a test and result was positive. Being the toilet attendant, there would not

have been direct contact with any visitors however all staff will require testing and proven negative before allowed to return
to work.

Due to this situation, the Club is now closed for full disinfection and will reopen within the coming two days.

We would like express our sincere apologies for this short notice and any inconvenience it may cause. We have strict
controls for staff and visitors entering the Club and will continue to ensure the safety and health of all our patrons.

Club Management
Club de Recreio

24 February 2022
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